
LOCAL ACCESS FORUM REPORT – 16th DECEMBER 2015 – AGENDA ITEM 4 MATTERS ARISING

ACTION LIST FOR LAF Date: 22.10.15

Reference from Minutes Action Detail How achieved Outcome
LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 190 Do informal consultation for possible closure of fP35b
LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 190 Door knocking for possible closure of FP35b – ask Nahid

LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 190 JW to send the letter to CA Technologies Copy of letter in LAF papers Done

LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 190 Draft letter to Ruth and copy to Ward Cllrs and Joe Carter re; 
maintenance of Linear Park 

Circulate for LAF approval and then 
send.  Copy of letter in LAF papers.

Sent on 01.12.15

Canal Basin LAF Mins 
16.09.15 - 190

JW to chase up the Parks department to find out how the S106 
money will be spent and push the LAF’s view that integration with 
the canal needs to be prioritised

Emailed Parks Team on 04.12.15

Canal Basin LAF Mins 
16.09.15 - 190

Email Jonathan Edwards at SRP to confirm that the realignment of 
this fence line does not compromise the long terms plans

Emailed and meeting early Nov.  Done 03.11.15 
SRP approve so 
long as no 
abortive work

Canal Basin LAF Mins 
16.09.15 - 190

ask CRT for approval and part funding of clearance of northern 
bank

Email sent CRT approve 

Canal Basin LAF Mins 
16.09.15 - 190

ask Housing to agree new fence line on their land and removal of 
concrete fencing

Email sent Housing approve

Canal Basin LAF Mins 
16.09.15 - 190

Email Joe Carter to find out what plans there are for the Basin 
development

Email sent 03.11.15

LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 191 JW will circulate the detailed design drawings for A4 
Huntercombe Lane to Burnham Lane Cycle Scheme and asked for 
any comments to be sent

Emailed members No comments 
received
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LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 191 JW agreed to ask the Parking team why Haymill is not being 
consulted on as WS had been assured it was a prime candidate 
and the LAF had agreed

To do

LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 191 JW asked for volunteers to attend this workshop due to take place 
on the 1st October 2015 at the Cycle Hub, Brunel Way

- JW, WS attended

LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 192 JW will respond enthusiastically to the Cllr Dexter Smith’s email 
with the aim to get some action on this potential claim

Emailed Cllr Dexter Smith on 17.09.15 Done

LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 192 Draft Mailshot letter for wexham row and get on Facebook and 
Streetlife Slough to ask for peoples experiences

LAF Mins 16.09.15 - 192 WS reported that the fence in Pippins Park is being broken down 
to be used as a short cut through to the Colnbrook Bypass.  Anti-
social behaviour is reported as happening and locals are worried 
children will be able to access the Bypass via this opening.  JW will 
investigate

Emailed Parks team 04.12.15 No response yet


